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The Public Service Commission (PSC) hold its quarterly 
Plenary Meeting from 21 – 23 November 2022 in 
Gqeberha. The Speaker of the Eastern Cape Provincial 
Legislature, Honourable Helen Mercedes Sauls-August 
welcomed the members of the Commission to Gqeberha 
and reaffirmed the Legislature’s commitment to work 
closely with the PSC in the Province. She wished the 
PSC well in their deliberations.
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PSC IN KWAZULU-NATAL ATTENDS A QUARTERLY MEETING 
OF TRADITIONAL LEADERS AND COUNCILORS IN THE ILEMBE 
DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

In other news, the PSC in the KwaZulu-Natal Province attended a quarterly engagement of Amakhosi 
(Traditional Leaders) and Councilors at the ILembe District Municipality, held under the theme “Deepening 
Partnership between the iLembe Family of Municipalities and Amakhosi for effective service delivery in 
the iLembe District Municipality”.

The PSC represented by the KwaZulu-Natal Provincial Team (PD and the Team), made a presentation on 
the planned Citizens Forum which will be held at Mandeni Local Municipality in KwaZulu-Natal in 2023.

The event was attended by Amakhosi Asendlukulu (Traditional Leaders), MEC for COGTA, Honourable 
Sihle Zikalala, Councillors, Senior Management of Provincial Government Departments and Municipalities.


